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I want to urge the Joint Committee to ensure the HB 2613, which adds 30 million to 

the Clean Vehicle Rebate Program, is passed in this legislative session. Oregon's 

speedy transition to electric passenger vehicles is underway, as is obvious from the 

fact that the fund has already been all but exhausted. Especially in view of the 

commitment to electric vehicle only sales by 2035, we cannot lose momentum now 

for lack of support from the state for the transition. Let's be sure that our road to 

reducing GHG emissions for future generations remain intact and a smooth pathway. 


